
Students interested in Orchestra


Greetings parents,


	 I am very excited to announce that we have found an orchestra director!  His 
name is Mr. Jonathan Ingram and comes highly recommended.  Rehearsals will be 
Mondays and Fridays after school from 3:05 PM – 4:30 PM but it has not been 
determined which of those days will be for beginners and which one for advanced 
players.  Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and turn in to Mr. Diez this 
week.  I or Mr. Ingram will be sending an email to parents announcing when the 
first rehearsals will begin.  There will be two orchestras, one with beginner 
students and one with advanced.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  
Thank you very much.


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Mr. Diez


My child, _______________________________, would like to join the orchestra.


Circle the instrument your child will be playing:


  	 Violin	 	 Viola		       Cello	 	 Double Bass


____ My child is a beginner.         ____ My child has been playing for ____ year(s).


Parent’s Name:________________________  Email: ________________________


Cell Phone: ______________________


